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Thursday 24th January 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
This term, in Year 3, I am trialling a different approach to homework. In order to try to make 
it more engaging whilst supporting and following on from their learning in school, I have 
devised a Homework Grid.  
 
This grid consists of 10 activities.  Each activity is worth either 5 points or 10 points. I would 
like the children to aim to reach at least 25 points over the next 6 weeks.  These homework 
activities can be completed gradually and can be brought into school to show me once they 
are completed.  
 
These homework activities are to be completed alongside the expectation of daily reading, 
spelling and times tables practice as highlighted in our school homework policy.  
 
I hope the children enjoy this challenge and I look forward to seeing the results! 
 
If there are any questions feel free to contact me. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Dinham 
 


